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The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, July 30, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at Town 

Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Steve Michael and Teddy Huffer; and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger 

present. 

 

Guest present is Burlington Township Trustee, Alan Jackson. 

 

President Moore opens the meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

 

The council and C/T Dinger discuss 2020 budget figures for the town.  C/T Dinger will meet with the 

Department of Local Government Finance representative on Wednesday, August 7 in Delphi. 

 

Discussion is held between the council and Al Jackson regarding a gas generator for the park for 

emergency shelter and clinic operations.  Moore makes a motion for the town to join with the BABBC, 

Park Board (pending official Park Board approval), and trustee to split the costs of a generator at the 

park four ways.  Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed. 

 

Huffer motions to adjourn meeting.  Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned.  

 

 

 

____________________________    ____________________________  

Stan Moore, President     ATTEST:    

       Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 


